
Dear Parents,  
The 5th Grade Committee is organizing a promotion celebration   

The Promotion Celebration will take place on Wednesday, May 23rd from 9:30am-12pm on the 
Sierra playground. 

We will be celebrating this special day with a fun-filled Field Day. There will be an array of games including 
PitchBurst, water tug-of-war, water kickball, hula hoop contests, sack races and many more. There will also be a 
photo booth on hand so that the kids can take home a keepsake photo. Shaved ice, popcorn, and cotton candy will be 
available for the kids in addition to a picnic-style BBQ lunch. Class keepsake t-shirts will be designed and provided 
for each student to be worn on this special day. 
 
We are asking for a donation of $15.00 per 5th grader to cover the cost of the games, lunch, concessions, t-shirts, 
copy of the promotion DVD slideshow, and the Promotion Ceremony supplies and cake (Thursday, 5/24). All funds 
must be collected no later than Friday, April 13th. (please make checks out to Sierra PTO) 
 

Parents are invited to attend and have lunch with their child for an additional $3.00  
Parents must sign in at the front office & proceed to the playground 
This event is for 5th graders and their parents only  
Girls may wear swimsuits under the class t-shirt and boys may wear swim trunks  
Students may bring a beach towel, sunscreen and an individually labeled water bottle 
Students will report back to class after the party (this is a full-day school day) 

 
The Promotion Ceremony will take place on Thursday, May 24th at 8:30am in the MPR.  

 
Sign in at the front office and report to the MPR. Non-Sierra siblings, extended family and friends are 

invited to attend 
A slide show will be played with photos of your child 
Kickball will be played after the ceremony with the 5th grade teaching team. Students may bring a change of 

clothes if desired. 
 
Thank you! If you have any questions, please contact Julie Kirkpatrick at julietrcc@gmail.com, or Beth Hare at 
bthare@cox.net. 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 

Please return the bottom portion with cash or a check made out to Sierra PTO by Monday, April 16th. 
Student's name__________________________________ Teacher's name______________________ 
Number of 5th graders @ $15.00 ea _____________ 
Number of extra adult lunches @ $3.00 ea ________ 
Total enclosed_______________________________ 
For planning purposes would you prefer a hotdog ________ or a hamburger ________ 
T-SHIRT:  S (size 6-8)___, M(size 10-12)___, L (size 14-16) ___, X-L(18-20) ___  
If you are able to volunteer at the event please include:  
Name______________________________ Email______________________ Phone____________________ 


